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WB: 8th September  
‘What I Like About Me’ by Alia Zobel-Nolan  

 

During this week, we will be thinking about 
our appearances and how we are all 

different. The children will be painting their 
own self-portraits and describing what we 

look like. At home you could look at 
photographs of your child, talk about their 
hair, eyes, skin and other facial features.  

 

 

 

WB 22nd September  

‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell 
 

 
For two weeks we will be reading ‘Owl 

Babies.’ We will begin by learning all about 
real owls and owlets. After reading the story 
we will explore the characters feelings and 

retelling the story during the second week we 
will be learning about families and how all our 

families are different. 

WB: 15th September  

‘In My Heart’ by Jo Witek 
 

 
‘In My Heart’ is a beautiful book which 
explores different feelings. We will be 

thinking about different feelings and what  
could help us if we feel angry, sad or hurt. At 
home you could talk about what makes you 
happy. You could also create a calm box for 

the children to use at home.  

WB: 14th October  

‘A Superhero Like You’ by Dr Ranj.  

 
During the last two weeks of the half term, we will be 

learning about people outside of school who could help 
us. We will learn all about fire fighters, nurses and 
doctors and the police. We will have some special 

visitors to interview so we can learn all about them.  At 
home help me learn what to do if there is ever an 
emergency and help me learn the first line of my 

address.  

WB: 7th October 

People Who Help Us in School  
 

During this week we will be learning about 
people who can help us in our school. We will be 

visiting different adults in school finding out 
where they are based and their role. 

We will help out Site Supervisor with some of his 
jobs. Then after interviewing the school chef, we 

will be doing some cooking of our own! 
Whenever we cook, we will email parents and 

let you know what we are making and key 
ingredients. At home you could make a 
sandwich or a wrap together for lunch!  

INFORMATION 

If you ever have any questions, please see a member of the 
Reception team and we will be happy to help.  
Each week the children will be set homework in a book based 
on their phonics. Please help your child to complete this. The 
children will be sent reading books home when they are ready, 
please do not worry if your child does not have one straight 
away. All children will have a library book for you to read with 
them at home. Our school office sell book bags for you to keep 
reading and homework books safe in.  
Things to remember:  
Thursday – bring in library books and homework books.   
Fridays – children wear P.E kits. The first half term we will be 
visiting our Forest School. Children will need wellies and 
outdoor clothing in a bag.  
Every day – children need a water bottle with their name on. 
Dates to remember:  
23rd September – Individual school photos  
6th and 7th October – Parents’ evening  
27th October to 31st October – Half term  
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